
   S TA F F ORD  COUNTY  SHER I F F ’S  O F F I C E  

  NE I GHBORHOOD  WA T CH  NETWORK ING  E V ENT
 

 

This event will take place on Friday, March 8, 2019 from 7:00PM to 9:00PM at the Stafford 

County Public Safety Building located at 1225 Courthouse Road.

 

The event is free and open to all interested community members. Light refreshments will be 

provided.

 

To attend a Neighborhood Watch networking event, please RSVP by going to this link: 

https://scsocpu.wufoo.com/forms/z1e717jp0bod6ov/ 

Or email: crimeprevention@staffordcountyva.gov

 

For more information, please contact the Crime Prevention Unit directly at (540) 658-4030.

Do you want to play a role in making your neighborhood safer? 

The Stafford County Sheriff’s Office’s Crime Prevention Unit 

invites all Stafford County Neighborhood Watch members, 

community stakeholders, and interested citizens to attend our 

Neighborhood Watch networking event.


